
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday, June 29, 2020 6:30 p.m. 

Leeds Town Hall, N1485 Pribbenow Drive, Arlington, WI 53911 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, June 29, 2020, at 6:30 p.m., the Town of Leeds Plan Commission 

will hold a PUBLIC HEARING at Leeds Town Hall, N1485 N Pribbenow Drive, Arlington, WI to consider the 

following: 

1. A proposed rezoning by certified survey map (CSM) requested by Beverly J Thiele Revocable Trust 

to split off existing homes creating two lots of 2 acres to be rezoned RR-1 Rural Residence and  

1.44 acres to remain zoned A-1 with 76.56 acres of adjoining parcels restricted to A-1 Agriculture 

with A-4 Agricultural Overlay.  The proposed CSM is on file with the Clerk. 

The Plan Commission will hold its regular meeting immediately following the conclusion of the 

hearing to take action on these matters and discuss any other business that may be brought before 

the Plan Commission. 

Joan Olson, Clerk 

608-206-7122 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 

mailto:townofleeds@centurytel.net

